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ACS Professional Standards Scheme Membership  
 

The Australian Computer Society Professional Standards Scheme under the Professional Standards Act 

1994 (NSW) is prepared by the ACS for the purposes of limiting occupational liability to the extent to 

which such liability may be limited under the Act.  

 

The ACS has furnished the Professional Standards Council with a detailed list of the risk management 

strategies intended to be implemented in respect of its members and the means by which those 

strategies are intended to be implemented.  

 

The scheme is intended to commence on 1st January 2016 and remain in force for five (5) years from 

its commencement unless, prior to that time, it is revoked, its operation ceases, or it is extended 

pursuant to section 32 of the Act. 

 

The scheme is also intended to apply under the mutual recognition provisions of the Professional 

Standards Legislation, in Victoria, Queensland, Western Australia, South Australia, the Australian 

Capital Territory, and the Northern Territory. 

 

The scheme will apply to ACS members who qualify as Certified Computer Professionals unless 

exempted by ACS and will be published on the ACS web site. 

 

 

Members of the Australian Computer Society Professional Standards Scheme: 

Ashley Maher MACS CP New South Wales 

Richard Froehlich MACS Snr CP Queensland 

Sheldon King  MACS Snr CP New South Wales 

David Sutton MACS Snr CP South Australia 

Tom Worthington FACS CP Canberra 

Shahid Mian MACS Snr CP New South Wales 

 

   

   

   

    

   


